OURE L.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

’ -’ 13th December, 1926.

Dear Sir,

‘ With reference to my letter of the 20th July
M. lest relatibve te Lhe motorship “BAYMAUD", I shall be obliged
E if you will kindly let me know, fer the informstion of the

Committee, what further arrangements you propose making to
have Lhe survey of the screwshsaft and modified survey of the

‘ § 0il engines carried out.

1 Bsoi, Desr Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerx to the
Classification Committlee.

J. MaclLaren, Esqg.,
Berrell House,

- Leadenhall Street,

g.C.) .
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